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NEWSLETTER

MAY
There will be Goal Setting Meetings on Thursday 19th May from 1:10pm to 7:20pm.
School will finish at 12:30pm and children will need to be picked up on time so
that their teachers can start their interviews on time. Please book your time
online at www.schoolinterviews.co.nz and use the school event code wkgsw.
Interviews will be 10 minutes duration. Kids’ K’nection will be open from 12:30pm until
6:00pm this day. Please phone Carol Plewinski on 021 832 181 or email
cplewinski@xtra.co.nz to book your child in.
We encourage the children to attend the ‘Meetings’ so that they can take part in the
discussion and talk about their learning this year. A letter was sent out last week with
further information.

UPCOMING EVENTS
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Whaia te iti kahurangi ki te tūohu koe me he maunga teitei
Seek the treasure you value most dearly: if you bow your head, let it be to a lofty mountain

Tena koutou e te whanau, mihi nui ki a koutou katoa
Dear Parents & Caregivers,

Kind regards

Maurice Young

Principal

JUNE

6th      QUEEN'S BIRTHDAY - School closed

8th      Y7/8 Basketball Zones

8th      Photolife Class Photos

9th      Y7/8 Table Tennis Zones

9th      Y5/6 Rippa Rugby Zones

15th     Photolife Individual & Sibling Photos

16th     Photolife Individual & Sibling Photos

22nd   Y5/6 Football Zones

24th    MATARIKI - School closed

19th    Goal Setting Meetings 1:10pm-7:20pm

           School finishes at 12:30pm

24th   Y7/8 Boys & Girls Football Zones

26th    Massey High Open Morning 9:30am

CORRECT SCHOOL UNIFORM
Please ensure your child/children are wearing correct Marina View School uniform.

As the weather is colder now please also ensure your child has a named Marina

View School jumper. If you need to order any new uniform items, this can be done

online at https://www.argyleonline.co.nz/shop/auckland/marina-view-school

Should you wish to purchase any type of name labels, we have signed up with

Precious Labels as a fundraiser. Please click on the link for more information:

https://www.preciouslabels.co.nz/current-fundraisers/

Please also ensure all children have a spare change of clothes in their bag,

especially during winter months when they may get wet or muddy.

STUDENT SICKNESS & COVID
Please continue to let the school know as soon as your child tests positive for Covid,

or becomes a household contact.  Also when reporting a child's absence for being

sick, please advise the reason for the sickness and do not just write 'sick'. This

information is important as we are required to update the Ministry of Education with

Covid cases in the school. Thank you for your cooperation.

GOAL SETTING MEETNGS

Thursday 19th May

1:10pm - 7:20pm



School finishes at 12:30pm



Book online at

www.schoolinterviews.co.nz

with event code: wkgsw

http://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/
https://www.argyleonline.co.nz/shop/auckland/marina-view-school.
https://www.preciouslabels.co.nz/current-fundraisers/


The Munch Box

Available two days this term, Monday &

Wednesday. Menus available on our school

website or Facebook page MVS Munch Box

Save the Date! The Scholastic Book Fair

will be here in Week 3




ONE DAY ONLY!

Thursday 19 May in Room 10 

from 12.15pm - 7.30pm

Save the Date! The Scholastic Book Fair

will be here in Week 3




ONE DAY ONLY!

Thursday 19 May in Room 10 

from 12.15pm - 7.30pm

Dive into Reading!Dive into Reading!
BOOK FAIRBOOK FAIR

DENTAL VAN ONSITE

DENTAL CLINIC CLOSED AT WESTGATE 

PLEASE PHONE 0800 825 583 TO MAKE DENTAL

APPOINTMENTS FOR YOUR CHILDREN. 

We currently have the dental van onsite working

through their list of children to see for check

ups. If you need to make a dental appointment

for your child please phone 0800 825 583.

Sports fees are now due if your child has been placed in a

Basketball, Touch, Hockey or Netball team. Please check your

"Hero Financial Page" for any outstanding invoices and

advise Kim Cowsill on kcowsill@marinaview.school.nz if you

wish any credit to be used against a particular invoice. 

THE WIZARD OF OZ STAGE SHOW

18th June to 1st July (excl Mondays). Two Matinee Performances at 4pm

Book now at Centrestage www.centrestagetheatre.co.nz

HOBSONVILLE SUPPORT GORUP FOR PARENTS OF ATYPICAL KIDS

Do you have a child between the ages of 3-12 who has received an

ADHD, ASD, gifted or similar diagnosis? Join this support group of

parents who 'get it' to support each other and celebrate our beautifully

unique tamariki. First and third Monday night of every month 7pm

(7:30pm start) at the Sunderland Lounge. 

Text Jess 021 105 7152 for more details or find us on Facebook.
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COMMUNITY NOTICES
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SPORTS FEES

A reminder that you are able to claim your school donation

on your taxes. Any queries please email Kim Cowsill

kcowsill@marinaview.school.nz.

DONATION CLAIM REMINDER 

JUNIOR KAPA HAKA
If your child is interested in joining the Junior Kapa Haka

(Year 1 - 4), sign up is this Friday from 8:15am to 8:45am in

Room 20 with Mrs Taljaard. Practices will be Fridays from

8:15am to 8:45am starting week 3.
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TOYS AT SCHOOL
A reminder for children to not bring in any toys, card swaps,

monster trucks, stuffed toys etc to school please, as they are

causing issues during break times.

LUNCH ORDERS

CLOTHING BIN
We have noticed a large amount on 'non-clothing' items

being dumped next to the clothing bin, which is an eyesore

for the school property, and at times a health hazard. We

ask that you please put ONLY CLOTHING into the bin so we

are able to keep this service for our community.

TE MANAWA NZ MUSIC
MONTH CONCERT

TE MANAWA NZ MUSIC
MONTH CONCERT

Tuesday 24 May 4.30pm - 5.30pm 
in the 3rd floor auditorium.

Featuring the Library Choir (Year 5-8 students),

Emilee Crawford (ex student), the MuGs Ukulele

Group & Mrs Sinclair

All Welcome!

http://cdn-au.mailsnd.com/6128/vxXV65rKk6uJ3LGDh_CwxUFk9ny6EfdHht_X-HBWGT8/2989027.jpg
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YEAR 3 ESSENTIAL WORKER

DAY

www.marinaview.school.nz

Last term for Inquiry, the Year 3 team focus was on Mahi

Tahi (Teamwork). They looked at the roles and

responsibilities of ‘Essential Workers’ within our community.

To end the term, the students had the opportunity to dress

up as an 'Essential Worker' for the day. It was lovely to see

a range of costumes including Police Officers, Nurses,

Doctors,  Firefighters, Army Soldiers and more.

STUDENT SUCCESS - PIANO

Our Year 7 student Shan Liu continues to excel in Piano -

after a successful performance in The Bay of Plenty

Symphonia Concert in April, Shan then flew to Europe to

perform a solo recital at the 2022 Beethoven International

Music Festival in Germany, and then onto compete in the

International Piano Competition in The Netherlands.

Shan had a very successful Solo Recital Concert held on

29th of April in Germany. It was a full house of audience

and Shan has received a well-deserved standing ovation.

All incomes received from the concert will be donated to

local charity to support Ukraine children and refugee.

Shan then won 1st Prize at the International Piano

Competition for Young Musicians, in Enschede, The

Netherlands. The prize was awarded by the Enschede

Mayor, and in addition to this he was awarded another 2

special prizes: 'Best Performance Prize' & 'Audience Prize',

which has made Shan the youngest ever 1st Prize Winner &

winner of the most prizes in the competition history. 

An amazing achievement for a very talented young

musician. We are all very proud of you Shan, well done!
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ESSENTIAL WORKER DAY

ESSENTIAL WORKER DAY
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In the middle of the school holidays on a crisp wet day the leadership team met outside of Hobsonville Primary School all

dressed up in their ‘proper’ uniform. A crowd of volunteers started to march down to the RSA, everyone mourning for those

who fought in wars before us. Families stood outside their houses in a show of respect. After a short walk we arrived at

the carpark of the RSA and assembled at the flagpole. The silence was deafening. After a welcome, we sang 'God Save

the Queen' and the proceedings commenced. Speeches were made and stories retold. The Airforce planes flew in

formation overhead, we all watched in awe. We then placed the wreath under the memorial to show our

acknowledgement for those that had fallen and the singing of the Australian and New Zealand national anthems brought

the service to conclusion. (We will remember them)

Written by Micaela Kimber - Room 24

ANZAC DAY PARADE

Reading & English TutorReading & English Tutor

Julie Laing

NZ Certified Primary School

Teacher and Private Reading Tutor

Phone or Text 022 186 7055

julielaing@narrowroad.co.nz

I have a place available to help your

child or children with reading or

English literacy skills in your home.

On Monday April 25th, a few students from the Marina View School leadership group got the opportunity to participate in

the 2022 ANZAC service. This was to reminisce and commemorate the people who fought for our freedom, devoting their

lives to our country. We gathered at Hobsonville Primary School and then marched as a group down the road to the

Hobsonville RSA. Once we arrived the service began. We sang songs, listened to speeches, and then finally we had the

privilege of laying the wreath to show our gratitude.

“They grow not old, as we that are left grow old, age shall not weary them, nor the years condemn, at the going down of

the sun and in the morning, we will remember them.”

Written by George Stuart & Lachlan Adam - Room 26

Kids K'Nection
Before and After School Care

and Holiday Programmes

Spaces available for before and after

school care. Onsite at Marina View School.

To find out more information or to book

contact Carol 021 832 181 or fill in an

enrolment form online at

www.kidsknection.com


